
 

Karen Rice '91 is an Associate Professor and the Department Chair of the School of 
Social Work at Millersville University. Karen graduated from Millersville in 1991 and 
says her fondest memory took place in her Learning and Motivation class where she 
and a classmate were able to train a rat to climb a fire truck and "rescue" someone 
"trapped" in a "burning building." Today, as an employee of Millersville University, Karen 
enjoys the students the most. She finds it very rewarding to help guide MU students 
along their path. 


